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Zenab Haji-lsmail

Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3270

flin]ELS]

Haji-Ismail, Zenab

08 June 2016 10:13

Planning

FW: 28 Charlotte Street, W1T 2NF Planning ref: 2016/1345/P

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: chris briscoe

Sent: 03 June 2016 17:24

To: Haji-Ismail, Zenab

Subject: 28 Charlotte Street, W1T 2NF Planning ref: 2016/1345/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

1 write to object to the proposed second floor extensions to 28 Charlot street.
T know the house very well as a friend of the family.

My objections are:

The alterations would obliterate the studio of the artist Adrian Heath.

The proposed new windows at the rear would overlook the greenspace and substantially alter the character
of that important community area.

The house is an important Georgian building the features and proportions of which should be retained for

future generations.
Regards

Chris Briscoe
25 Cross Street N1 2BH



